
ATTENTION: TOWN OF QUEENSBURY RESIDENTS 

2025 
The Town of Queensbury Highway Department would like to  

Announce our annual Christmas tree pick-up. 

 

The pick-up will be for all Ward (1, 2, 3, 4) please have your 
Christmas Trees out by January 13, 2025 till January 31, 2025. 

 

Please have all Christmas trees on the roadside (not in the 
street) at least one day in advance of the scheduled Pick-up. 

Date for your ward. Please do not wrap the tree in any type of 
packaging, for we will be chipping them. 

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact the Town of Queensbury 
Highway Department at (518) 761-8211. Our office hours are 
Monday through Friday 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Visit us @ www.queensbury.net       

David Duell - Highway Superintendent   

http://www.queensbury.net/

